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WhaT hAVe wE BeEn LeArNinG tHis WEek?

Wow, it has been such an exciting and 
successful year of learning for all in Year 

1! We are so proud of each and every 
child this year- so much progress has 

been made in maths, reading and 
especially writing! We wish you all the 

luck in the world for the rest of your 
learning journey. Don’t forget to shine like 

the stars you all are! 

What a year it has been for our children in 
Year 4! From writing different stories to 
tackling challenges within Maths, our 
incredible pupils have overcome all the 
obstacles and have achieved so much 
this year. We have shared lots of laughter 
and memories and we are extremely 
proud of 4D, 4B and 4S. You are all 
fantastic!

Wow! Well, we have made it to the end of a 
fantastic  year! The year 3 team is so proud of 
all of our children and their achievements this 
year from the amazing writing journeys, to the 
new skills we have learned in Maths. We have 
enjoyed using our inquisitiveness in Science 
and Foundation to find out about the world 
around us and created some amazing art and 
DT projects too! We wish Pandas and Hippos 
all the best. We will miss you lots but we know 
you will all be amazing in year 4!

It has been an amazing year for our children in 
Reception. We have explored our learning 
journey through a range of fun filled 
activities.The children were challenged to 
reach their full potential in Maths and Phonics 
and we are proud of what they have achieved. 
We wish everyone all the best as they 
continue their journey and we look forward to 
the success that we know they will achieve.

It has been an incredible year for 
Preschool. We have explored our 
learning journey through creative 
activities. We challenged the students 
to reach their full potential in all areas 
of learning. They have done so 
fantastically. We wish everyone the 
best as they continue their journey 
next year to Reception.

Year 2 have had an incredible year. 
From being online for a portion of the 
year to being in school daily! This has 
never been easy but with determination 
and drive you have all reached your 
potential. We will miss you dearly but 
are also very excited for your learning 
journey ahead! You are superstars!★ 



We just want to take this time to say thank you for 
all your support this year. It has been a pleasure 
working with your children. 

As parents, it is natural for us to focus on academic 
results / levels but what we can say about your 
children is that they are respectful, kind, resilient 
and caring people.

Sometimes we forget to appreciate these 
characteristics, especially as they have had a tough 
few years with blended and online learning due to 
Covid.

Take care Year 5 and all the best in Year 6!

Wow! What a year is has been for us in 
Year 6! We have loved getting to know 
each and every one of you and you have 
all made us so proud with your 
determination and motivation. Every child 
in Year 6 has shown resilience during 
difficult times this year, such as online 
learning. We want to take this opportunity 
to thank the children in Year 6 for a 
memorable year. Likewise, thank you to all 
parents and families for your continued 
support. Best of luck in secondary!

This week Spanish students from Year 1 to 
Year 6 have been reviewing the most important 
topics in term 3 according to the year group. 
Students have been practising speaking, 
writing, listening and reading through different 
types of games and activities.  

Thank you so much for your hard work!

Have a wonderful summer holiday and, God 
willing, we will see each other in August.

This week Primary students have been 
playing musical instruments and music 
games. We are learning about musical 
notation, elements of music and famous 
composers, also listening to great classical 
pieces. Students have been practising 
singing different melodies with SolFa hand 
signs. Pupils practised ''Good morning'', 
''Heat waves'', ''Dance monkey'' ''Believer'' 
''Eye of the tiger'' songs

These children 
have had their 
birthday this 

week

Saif Al-Abdulla
Aljazi Al-Qubaisi
Jassim Al-Sarraf

Alia Al-absi
Mohammed Al-Hor

All the children who have birthdays during 
the summer break

Tuesday 16th August- school opens 
to pupils.



Sesara  
Kotalawala

Jack Lemos 
Lourenco

Everyone in 
Llama class!

Muhammad 
Athar Sohaib

Adam Akthar Abdulla 
Al-Abdulla

Baani 
Pathirana

Syed Abdullah 
Ahmad

Kariman 
Ibrahim

Sarah Shoaib 
and Bhavya 

Devi

Elliot Yap Ghanim Al 
Hajri 

Tameem 
Al-Bordaini

Vera 
Park

Ndivhuwo 
Negovha Kaio Lourenco



Congratulations to Vihaan in 5D, the final recipient of this year's 
headteacher's award. Vihaan has been part of our school for a long 
time; he consistently demonstrates character development traits 

and acts as a fantastic role model. Congratulations to this 
wonderful young man, and good luck on your next adventure.



Year 2
Shobhit Kumar

Year 3
everyone

Year 4
Sophia Siddique

Year 5
Branden Thomasz

Year 6
Mohammed 
Mohammed





Thank you to our community for their ongoing support this 
academic year. It is through our togetherness, our determination to 
be the best we can be, and the kindness that we show each other 
that allows us to enjoy the successes that we do. 

Everyone at DBS Wakra wants to wish you all a wonderful break; 
we will miss you all and can’t wait to see you all refreshed, 
recharged and ready for the challenges we will face in August 
when we return to be bigger and better than we already are.

For more memories of this academic year you can order a copy of 
our annual yearbook from the office.


